From: Flora Melendez <flora.melendez@lacity.org>

Sent time: 05/06/2020 12:32:16 PM

To: Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@]lacity.org>
Subject: Fwd:

Hi Mindy.

Forwarding an email.

Thank you.

~ Angie

Flora (Angie) Melendez
Executive Administrative Assistant
Los Angeles City Planning

A

H 200 N. Spring St., Suite 525C

LOS ANGELES

GITY PLANNING Los A.ngeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 978-1271 | F: (213) 978-1275
E: flora.melendez@lacity.org

---------- Forwarded message ---------

From: Vince Bertoni <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>
Date: Sun, Apr 26, 2020 at 10:13 PM

Subject: Fwd:

To: Flora Melendez <flora.melendez(@lacity.org>

—————————— Forwarded message ---------
From: <latview(@aol.com>

Date: Sun, Apr 26, 2020 at 8:12 PM
Subject:

To: <vince.bertoni@lacity.org>

Dear Sir:

| am writing to ask you to please STOP the Hollywood Millennial Project. We are in the midst of a Pandemic, probably the first of many
and what we really don't require for our future is more urban density. The areas that have been hardest hit are areas with high density
living and commuting. One of the factors that has probably helped Los Angeles is that most people commute in cars and live in single
family dwellings. The idea of high density, multi purpose building is no longer a prospect for a hopeful future. 5 years ago this might
have seemed like a smart idea, but not since February of this year. In February of this year the world changed and we have to adapt.
Continuing with this project is a hideous idea. It is time to give this one up and go for a long rethink. High density has become a very
bad idea for the future. You need to find some new solutions.

Sincerely,

BA Letofsky
and | vote.
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LOS ANGELES
CITY PLANNING

Vincent P. Bertoni, AICP
Director of Planning
Los Angeles City Planning

200 N. Spring St., Suite 525C

Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org

T: (213) 978-1271 | F: (213) 978-1275
E: vince.bertoni@lacity.org
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